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Good Morning
I am Jan-Marie Brooke –  and my email is

I STRONGLY OBJECT TO THE EXTENSION OF EMERGENCY POWERS TILL APRIL 2022.
It is unconstitutional at best and morally wrong on so many levels – you have created fear and
panic for one death and this is going beyond the realms of realistic management of a virus. We
need to live with this virus you cannot LOCK DOWN THE STATE for these long periods of time and
decimate peoples incomes and restrict their movement in this manner
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